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To:
Subject:

Bobby Shirilla <invest4aliving@gmail.com>
Monday, January 25, 2010 9:20 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RE: Changing Margins for Currency Trading

Dear David Stawich
Secretary CFTC

I think that changing the margins will adversely affect everyone
trading the forex markets, including me. I think you should
leave it as it stands. You are not protecting anybody, but
hurting lots of people with this measure.

Sincerely,

Bobby Shirilla, OD
Investor Consultant
480-684-2117 VoIP
602-318-9379 cell


